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A Message From Mr. Roon 
Lincoln Elementary is an amazing place! As the new school year started back in August, I knew that it 

would be filled with a variety of experiences and adventures for our students, staff, and their families. 

Lincoln began the year with a bang through our Fitness Frenzy fundraiser, raising over $35,000 to 

support our school. This is an amazing gift to our students to support their continued growth and 

experiences throughout the year. Our students continued to grow and learn together and in early 

November teachers were able to meet with families at Parent-Teacher Conferences. As a school, we 

were able to meet with greater than 95% of our families and through these conversations build stronger 

connections and relationships. As we head into the Holiday season, I am again reminded of the amazing 

students, staff and families that we have at Lincoln. Over the past few weeks we participated in both the 

Lincoln Penny Wars and Toys for Tots. Each of these activities focus on giving back to our community 

and those in need. Through the Penny Wars, students raised over $4,000 and Toys for Tots brought in 

over 130 toys! All of the examples above are only a glimpse into why I believe Lincoln Elementary is an 

amazing place. As we head into the Holiday Break I want to express my gratitude for all of the Lincoln 

Elementary community. Thank you for being amazing and thank you for your continued support of 

Lincoln Elementary. 

Resources for Food Needs 
We realize that time off from school may produce the need for extra food in the house. There are many 

agencies/opportunities in our community to help fill your cupboards during this Holiday break. Please 

click on the links below for more Information: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17fXiQyjjtJAcJm0nN009y9p0VSuS5H38/view?usp=sharing 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rSYhA8oWBhAQnLJRH2hI-jO5uO58vpJ1/view? usp=sharing 

Yearbook Orders 
If you did not order a yearbook, it is not too late. Please call the office if you would like to order a 23/24 

Lincoln Yearbook. Use the code: YB417 Cost: $8.00 

Happy Holidays 
Enjoy your holiday break with your family and friends. We look forward to seeing you in 2024! School 

begins Monday, January 8. 


